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Dear Parents & Carers 
 
 

JOIN THE LIBRARY! 
 

 
We have arranged for a whole-school visit to Sefton Park Library on Friday 
7th December. 
The library have sent us the attached forms so that parents and carers can fill 
in and return to school before our visit.   
This will give them time to have your child’s library card ready for our visit. 
 
Please return the forms no later 
than Friday 23rd November so 
we can arrange to take them to 
the library in plenty of time. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs J P Conley 
Headteacher 
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